
 

 
 
         
 
 

NOTICE 
 
 
 City of Bountiful 
 Notice of Public Hearings 
 
Public Notice is hereby given that the Redevelopment Agency (RDA) Board of the City of 
Bountiful, Utah, will hold a public hearing on Tuesday, June 11, 2024, in Bountiful City 
Hall, 795 South Main Street, Bountiful, Utah during the RDA Meeting which will begins 
shortly after the scheduled City Council meeting scheduled to begin at 7:00 p.m.: 
 

• To open the 2023-2024 budget for consideration of various increases and changes in 
revenues and expenditures; and 

• To consider the 2024-2025 fiscal year budget before final adoption.  Said budget is 
for municipal services for the fiscal year beginning July 1, 2024, and ending June 30, 
2025.  A copy of the budget will be available for public inspection at City Hall for 
ten (10) days prior to the public hearing. 

 
 
 
The public is invited and encouraged to attend these hearings. 
 
 
 Francisco Astorga 
 RDA Director 
 
 
Published (5/30/2024): 

• Bountiful City Hall, 795 South Main Street, Bountiful, UT 

• Utah Public Notice Website (https://www.utah.gov/pmn/index.html) 
• Bountiful City Website Home Page (www.bountifulutah.gov) 

  


